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Arms Minute l, 1957 

The Sales Department reported a considerable demand !or 
ventilated-rl:b guns in 12 and 20 gauges, and requested the Plant 
to expedite delivery 1n these spee1!1cations. 

The !lion Plant reported that it has been necessary to 
assemble first guns without special marking on the Dial-A-Matic 
cap, but, as soon as proper tooling can be provided, each 
Dial-A-Hatic cap will be marked on the stud to indicate the gauge 
for which it is intended. 

MODEt 870 

Ilio~ presented a sample gun having hooded front sight 
and revised stii,Ck dimensions, as requested by Sales. However, on 
close examinattion, it was questioned whether all or the changes 
agreed uponc~at-Ilion with Sales representatives had been made. 
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